From: Susan Rose

Sent: 10 September 2019 10:19
To: Sild, Thomas
Subject: 2109/3366/P new mausoleum

Highgate CAAC apologises for the late submission of its comments on the application above. WE feel that the
location drawings are inadequate since it is hard to determine the precise site from those submitted. It is not clear if
it will be visible from the street. The earlier mausoleum by the same architect has proved to be much more visible
and intrusive in the street scene than was suggested before it was built. We also feel that something more in tuen
with the atmosphere of the cemetery would be appropriate. Susan Rose Chair Highgate CAAC



